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UAF P3 Student Dining Development Information Item 

PROJECT UPDATE 

The Wood Center Administrative Offices have been completed and turned over to UAF for occupancy. 
The Wood Center Staff have moved into the offices and students are using the space. 

Most systems are complete in the first floor of the new dining facility and flooring and casework are in 
the process of installation. The second level Marche' wall finishes and ceiling are being installed. The 
building exterior glass curtain wall is finished and exterior wall siding is in the process of installation. 
The project is on schedule to be completed in mid-July 2014. 
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